
Hal & 
Charlotte 
Driver 
  

Area of Ministry: Nationwide 

Focus of Ministry: Event planning, 
   technical direction, 
   behind the scenes support 
 

Hal and Charlotte both grew up in Christian families in 
California and came to know the Lord at young ages. 
A few years after they were married, they moved to Tulsa in 1981, and God led them to Tulsa Bible 
Church. Hal worked for several years in the television industry as well as in graphic design and 
other tech-related jobs. The Drivers first heard about FamilyLife through the FamilyLife Today 
radio program and by attending a FamilyLife marriage event. Hal and Charlotte joined FamilyLife 
staff in 2009, moving them to Little Rock, Arkansas, for full-time ministry at the headquarters. Hal 
served in the Video Department for seven years before assuming his current role as an Event 
Planner.  Hal is also the Tech Manager for all the Weekend to Remember events in the U.S. 
Charlotte has served in various capacities, including human resources, Event Planner Assistant, and 
Welcome Desk attendant. Currently, Charlotte serves the Planners as Logistics Assistant, and she 
also volunteers at events. 

The Drivers relocated back to Tulsa and TBC in 2020, still serving as 
full-time, remote missionaries with FamilyLife. At TBC, Hal and 
Charlotte are involved with the Ambassador adult fellowship class, 
men’s and women’s events, and the TBC Welcome Center. 

Hal and Charlotte are continually amazed at what God does through 
the Weekend to Remember conferences, not only seeing marriages 
strengthened and restored, but seeing hundreds of people come to 
know the Lord for the first time each year. 

FamilyLife’s mission continues to be to effectively 
develop godly marriages that change the world, one 
home at a time. 

 

Prayer Requests:  

PRAISE THE LORD 

▪ that the Lord has graciously allowed us to serve with FamilyLife for over fifteen years 
▪ that the Weekend to Remember conferences have been able to present the gospel to 

thousands over the past year, and many have accepted the Lord as their Savior! 

PRAY 

▪ for travel to five events between now and July 
▪ for good health the remainder of the season (both Charlotte and Hal have coughs) 
▪ for tech at the events to work properly, after many updates over the winter 
▪ for God to move in hearts to draw couples to Himself and strengthen marriages to reflect His 

love for us 

 

Cru: FamilyLife– TBC Missionaries since 2008 

Want to receive updates directly from Hal & Charlotte? 
Email the Missions Committee at tulsabiblemissions@gmail.com to get started! 

Interested in attending a 
Weekend to Remember conference? 

 
Talk to Hal and Charlotte or check out 

www.familylife.com/weekend-to-remember/ 
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